
                                                                          

         Family Charter    

 Our aim is to remain an accessible and friendly cricket club at the heart of our 
community, where we all feel welcome.   

This charter forms part of the Club’s Welfare Policy, which is a condition of 
membership, and participation at club events by families and guests. 

Parents/guardians/carers are asked to: 

 

• Discuss the importance of the members’ charter with your child. 

• Speak up if you have concerns or you are unsure, your opinion is important. 

• Support the club’s commitment to promote the enthusiasm, attitude and 
friendliness of our junior players and their parents.  We want you and your 
children to feel at home at Wanstead and Snaresbrook Cricket Club. 
  

• Support all our managers and coaches who give an enormous amount of 
time, commitment and care to the club and to your children. They are all 
volunteers. 
 

• Reply to team managers’ messages asking about your child’s availability as 
soon as practicable recognising the time pressures managers often face to 
organise events. 

• Respect the manager’s team selections and decisions in a game. 

• Support the mental health of all junior players through positive 
encouragement. 

• Discuss your child’s needs and progress with relevant club officials. 

• Tell us, in confidence, of any medical needs and other issues (at home) likely 
to affect your child. 

• Encourage but never force your child to play. 

• Encourage your child to take responsibility for themselves when they are old 
enough, including arriving on time with the required kit. 

• Encourage your child to join the ‘Junior Volunteers’ from school year 8. 

• Ensure that the club has your up to date contact information. 

We all have the right to be heard. 

 
Need someone to talk to? contact Niru Williams on niru.wansteadcc@outlook.com  

mailto:niru.wansteadcc@outlook.com

